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Dear Calvary Church,  
 
This week the CDC has released new recommendations regarding the use of face 
masks for individuals who are fully vaccinated. They have recommended that State 
and Local governments determine the direction for their particular areas in regard to 
the recent updates. As of May 14th, Governor Northam has issued his 7th amendment 
to Executive Order 72 easing the restrictions throughout the Commonwealth for 
those who are fully vaccinated.   
 
Your church board has met and approved the following revisions to our policy. 
Beginning this Sunday, May 16th, we will shift from our current policy requiring masks 
for all individuals indoors, to “masks are highly recommended and encouraged for all 
those who are not yet fully vaccinated.” As always, you are more than welcome and 
encouraged to continue wearing a mask if it makes you feel more comfortable!  
 
In an effort to continue to protect the most vulnerable in our community (those who 
are unable to be fully vaccinated) we will be requiring masks for all children and youth 
(under the age of 18) and all volunteers working with our CalvaryKids and 
CalvaryYouth. This will allow time for those who desire to be vaccinated to do so. 
 
We still recommend that if you are sick that you stay home and watch online. We 
encourage healthy hygiene habits in the frequency of washing hands and limiting the 
use of shared items.  We will continue to maintain our pod seating and social 
distancing in order to adhere to the social distancing guidelines that are still in effect 
until May 28th. 
 
Please note: We will return to “normal” restroom usage:  
 
West Lobby: Family/Handicap accessible restroom and Women’s restroom  
 
East Hallway: Men’s and Women’s Restroom 
 
These restrooms will no longer be single occupancy. Please be mindful of this change 
as we move forward.   
 
As we move into these new days of HOPE let’s be full of grace while living at the pace 
of peace. Let’s lead the way in loving God and loving others. Let’s continue to be 
Christ-like disciples who impact families and transform our world.    
 
We look forward to seeing you and worshiping with you this Sunday!  
 
 
Grace and Peace,  
 
 
Pastor Matt and your Calvary Church Board 
 


